
September Newsletter 

Grande Finale Dance Studio 

WELCOME BACK!!!  

We hope you all enjoyed your summer break! We would like to 

welcome all of our new and returning students to our 2023-24 

dance year. We are super excited to be back in the studio and can’t wait to get started on 

another great year.  

We are coming off a very successful summer production of “Beauty and the Beast”. 

Congratulations to all dancers who participated it was fabulous! We are amazed at what a 

great show the dancers put together in only 7 weeks! If you would like a copy of the show 

simply bring a USB drive (16g or bigger). Drop your drive off at the front desk with your 

name clearly labeled on it. It will be ready for pick up by your next class.  

Our Christmas Production 
Come join us for our Holiday production of “A 
Grande Finale Christmas Carol” Auditions for “A 
Grande Finale Christmas Carol” show will be held 
on Saturday, September 30th from 12:30-1:30pm. 
Dancers ages 7 and up are welcome to audition.  

Doesn’t matter if you are a first year student or tenth year student we have a place for you!  
Rehearsals will take place on Saturday mornings from 8:00-10:00am starting October 7th. . 
If your dancer is younger and wants to be involved check with their dance instructor we 
include most younger classes in our production! We hope see you there! Shows and re-
hearsal will run December 18th-19th.  

 

*For questions please give us a call 503-653-7748.         * Get news on our website at www.gfdstudio.com     
  

 
STUDENT HANKBOOK/NEWSLETTER 
Please make sure you are familiar with our student handbook and polices.  We have at-
tached a copy with this email for your convenience. We do all of our communication via 

email. All of our newsletters are sent out via email as well as mid monthly communica-
tions. Please mark our email as one of your favorites so it doesn't get lost in your junk 
folder! 

 
PAYMENT POLICY 
Please keep in mind that all payments will be ran on or after the 5th of each month on 
the credit card on file. If you do not wish to have your credit card ran you may simply pay 
by cash or check up at the front desk by the 5th of each month. To cancel your class 
membership you must email the front desk or submit a class drop form at the front desk. 
All class memberships must be canceled by the 1st of the month to avoid charges for that 
given month or subsequent month. 

Spring Recital Dates 
Mark your calendars for our Spring Recital Dates June 6th-8th. Our shows will take place 
at Sherwood Center for the Arts!  


